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 The Diversity Committee and the DMV – PV Planning Committee 
team continues to work on the plans for the 2013 Travel Trip to 
Cary, NC. We hoping to meet soon with members of the PVS 
Board who have volunteered to give assistance in the planning 
process. If anybody would like to be a part of the planning 
committee, please let me know.   
 

 National Diversity Camp Application will be available on January 
15, 2013. on the USA Swimming Website. Link-
http://www.usaswimming.org/DesktopDefault.aspx?TabId=1824) – 
information and cut off times have been posted for the National 
Diversity Camp in Colorado Springs, CO. USA Swimming funds 
cover lodging and airfare expenses for athletes and coaches to 
attend the camp. It is encouraged that PVS submit both coaches 
and athletes to participate.  

 

 Currently the Diversity Committee is again developing a one page 
flyer or insert in BHM swim program for all participants welcoming 
participants to the PVS area. The letter would be addressed from 
PVS/Diversity Committee informing them about the committee and 
upcoming ideas. Deadline for all input and changes are due by 28 
January 2013. 
 

 Thank you to the competition committee for distributing about 
upcoming PVS and EZ Diversity Events to those present at the 
meeting.   
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